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2026 SCHOOL ZONES: MORE GREAT SCHOOLS NEAR EVERY FAMILY 

The Allan Labor Government is making sure families across the state can find and enrol in a great local school, with 
2026 school zoning information released today.  

Deputy Premier and Minister for Education Ben Carroll today launched the updated Find My School website to give 
families certainty they need as they begin the process of enrolling their child in a great local school, close to home.  

The updated website includes school zones for 17 of the new government schools opening in 2026, and adjustments 
to 7 existing school zones.  

As enrolment processes begin in early Term 2 2025, the updated 2026 school zones will give families with children 
starting primary and secondary school next year the most up to date information. 

The Find My School website allows families to find their local government school and other government schools 
nearby – ensuring they have access to a world-class education.  

Schools can be found by typing in a residential address or searching by school name or categories such as primary, 
secondary, or specialist school. 

The 2025 school zones are still available and should be used for any further enrolment decisions for the 2025 school 
year. 

The Labor Government has invested $16.9 billion over the past 10 years to build new schools and deliver more than 
2,000 school upgrades − supporting more than 26,000 jobs in construction and associated industries. We are getting 
on with the job of building new schools as we gear up to open 100 new schools by 2026. 

More information can be found on the Find My School website www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au. 

Quote attributable to Deputy Premier and Minister for Education Ben Carroll 

“Every Victorian kid deserves access a great local school and a quality education no matter where they live – that’s 
why we’re building the Education State with the biggest school building program in the country.” 

“We’re opening another 19 schools next year, and we’re making sure families can start planning which great 
school they’re going to enrol in now with updated school zones for 2026 on the Find My School website.” 

http://www.findmyschool.vic.gov.au/

